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Hello,
 
Below are comments for the Plummer Solar Project (GS-22-451) on behalf of the Upper Sioux THPO.
 
Thank you!
Jessica
 

Jessica Livingston
Energy Environmental Review and Analysis
651-539-1823
mn.gov/commerce/energyfacilities
Minnesota Department of Commerce
85 7th Place East, Suite 280 | Saint Paul, MN 55101

From: Drew Brockman <drewb@uppersiouxcommunity-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:30 PM
To: Livingston, Jessica (She/Her/Hers) (COMM) <jessica.livingston@state.mn.us>
Cc: Upper Sioux THPO <thpo@uppersiouxcommunity-nsn.gov>
Subject: IP7103/GS-22-451
 

 

IP7103/GS-22-451
 
 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office
Upper Sioux Community
5722 Travers Lane                                             
Post Office Box 147
Granite Falls, MN  56241
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320.564.3853             
thpo@uppersiouxcommunity-nsn.gov

 
Date of Review Response: Wednesday November 27th 2024
 
 
This is an area where the Dakota lived, prayed, hunted, gathered, battled, and buried our relatives.
After reviewing the project our office has determined the following:
 

☒ No Concerns or further comments on the activities of this proposed project

 
☐     Concerns with the proposed projects activities towards documented and potential undocumented cultural deposits
 
Section 106 Consultation Preference
            
☐    Request to be a consulting party in the Section 106 Review

☒    Notification of rediscovered cultural resources and human remains

☐    Request further project information

☐     Other:
 

However, if ground disturbance from this project inadvertently uncovers any human remains, funerary objects or artifacts; ongoing work must stop and the
SHPO and the USC-THPO should be contacted as soon as possible.

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project
 
Pidamaya,
Per:
Samantha Odegard
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Upper Sioux Community
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